
SELECTBOARD MEETING               AUGUST 18, 2004                         7:30 P.M. 
 
This meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM at the Town Office in Dummerston Center, 
Vermont. 
 
Members Present:  Paul Normandeau, Chairman; Shorty Forrett, Vice-Chair; Lester 
Dunklee, Clerk; Jack Manix. 
 
Also Present:  Wayne Emery, Road Foreman. 
 
A motion was made and passed to approve the minutes of August 4, 2004, August 11, 
2004 and to pay Warrants 4 & 4P. 
 
A letter was received from Fisher and Fisher concerning the appeal by the Meadows 
Institute.  Letters were received from Fisher and Fisher and the Vermont Environmental 
Court concerning the appeal of Jenness and Berrie. 
 
A letter of resignation from the Connecticut River Commission was received from Bob 
Wainwright. 
 
The Board received the State Permit for Nessen and Gould’s septic system on Hopkins 
Road. 
 
Wayne reported that the crew has been screening winter sand and completed repairs to 
the “98” Mack sander body.  The crew replaced 2 culverts on Hill Rd., 2 culverts on 
Kelly Rd., and repaired 1 culvert on Sunset Lake Road.  Paving is completed except for 
the entrances of Quarry Rd., Day Rd. and the Town Garage.  Wayne called the State 
Highway Department concerning the “center line” painting.  Jason Evans and Wayne are 
looking into the conduit job from the Town Garage and the Town Office. 
 
Paul, Shorty and Steve Mindel are conducting preliminary interviews with several 
applicants for the position of Zoning Administrator. 
 
Adjourned 8:50 PM. 
 
Approved___________________    
 
___________________________   
Paul E. Normandeau, Chairman 
 
___________________________   
Lester L. Dunklee, Clerk 
 
Minutes by Lester Dunklee 


